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Completing Coney’s Comeback

In this Off the CUF commentary, Jasper Goldman, David Gratt and 

Juan Rivero conclude that it will require more than just a new 

amusement operator to re-establish Coney Island as a thriving 

outdoor entertainment destination. The piece applauds the 

Bloomberg administration for recent steps taken to bolster Coney 

Island's amusement district, but calls on city officials to take a series 

of relatively minor actions over the next few months to address 

several of the entrenched problems that have long undermined the 

area's appeal.

By Jasper Goldman, David Gratt and Juan Rivero

Click here to read the commentary (PDF).

RELATED PRESS

Report: Coney needs more help beyond new Luna Park

New York Post, by Rich Calder, March 23, 2010
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